
Do you know an  
outstanding volunteer -  

a student or community member  
who has made a difference in our 

community through volunteerism? 
 

If so, nominations are now being accepted for the 

Eugene Policelli  
2019 Service Awards 

 
 

 

 
Up to three citizens (residents or employees of a South Windsor business) and  

three South Windsor High School seniors may be selected for this honor.  

Details about the award criteria and nomination forms are available  

on the district’s website at www.southwindsorschools.org/policelli.  
 

 
 
 

The nomination application deadline is  
Friday, March 1, 2019 

 
 

  Go to www.southwindsorschools.org/policelli for a nomination application   
 
 

 
For more information, please call Sara Chamberlain at 860.291.1204 

 

South Windsor Public Schools, 1737 Main Street, South Windsor, Connecticut  06074 
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